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Dates to remember

Cairns Branch Meetings and Excursions — third Saturday of each month.

NEXT MEETING Fitzroy Island: Fitzroy Island Ferry (by Raging Thunder) at 8:00am. Bring
food and water and sunscreen returning to Cairns at 4:30.

Tablelands Branch Excursion— Sunday following the meeting on the fourth Wednesday of the
month. Any queries please contact Chris Jaminon 4095 2882 or hjaminon@bigpond.com

Townsville Branch Outing: Alligator Creek Walk

Sunday August 16th at 9am

From the car park at Bowling Green Bay NP we will take a short walk to Cockatoo Creek.
Bring all the necessary protection, and morning tea. Contact John Elliot: jw-elliott@aapt.net.au

Apologies for the scant content in this newsletter and for its late delivery. In coming issues | hope to
share some of my observations from a recent trip to the Cape where | visited the Iron Range,
Captain Billy’s Landing and the Lockerbie Scrub. Also, I haven’t had any feedback on setting up a
photo page for SGAP on a website. Its free and easy to maintain.

August 2009 Page 1 of 1


mailto:andrew.picone@jcu.edu.au
mailto:hjaminon@bigpond.com
mailto:jw-elliott@aapt.net.au

